
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Elliot Russel                                                             December 3, 2018 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman St. 

Room 215 

Denver, Co 80203 

 

RE: Withdrawal of NOI Modification Request for Project P-2015-021  

 

Dear Mr. Russel, 

Please consider this notice that I am withdrawing my request for an NOI Modification 
for the LGPD#2 Claim, Project No. P-2015-021 which was sent with cover letter dated 
November 28, 2018. We will be submitting form 110(1) in the near future after receiving 
conditional approval from the USFS. Thank you for your time and I apologize for any 
inconvenience. 

Sincerely, 

 

John Crowley 

382 Mcarthur Dr. 

Lone Tree, Co 80124 

303-601-3534 

Cc; Amy Titterington, USFS Fairplay, Co 
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Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Withdrawal of NOI 
john crowley <johnnygotrox@comcast.net> Tue, Dec 4, 2018 at 11:59 AM
Reply-To: john crowley <johnnygotrox@comcast.net>
To: Elliott.Russell@state.co.us

Dear Elliot,

Attached please find a withdrawal letter for the recent submission for Project P-2015-021

Thanks for you time on the phone yesterday, I appreciate your help. 

 

JOHN CROWLEY 
382 MCARTHUR DR 
LONE TREE, CO 80124 
303-601-3534
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